
Social Work Licensure Compact – HB888 
 
House Bill 888 became Act 791 of 2024 on June 25, 2024 and becomes part of Louisiana law on 
August 1, 2024. The Social Work Licensure Compact facilitates the interstate practice for social 
workers while maintaining protection of public health and safety. It is anticipated that the 
implementation process for the compact will take 18-24 months. Once the data system is 
operational and the Compact Commission has finalized all necessary rulemaking, licensed social 
workers will be able to apply for a multistate license to practice in-person and through telehealth in 
other member states. If you are unfamiliar with the Compact and would like more information, 
click on the link below. 
 
https://swcompact.org/  
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